
 

6th June 2019 
 

Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers & Students 
We extend a warm welcome to Sophie & Max 
in Room 7, Maddi in Room 10 and Noah in 
Room 6 and to their whanau who have joined 
our school. 
We hope you all had a great long Queen’s 
Birthday weekend and we can now say it is 
officially Winter!   
 
ROYAL DAY 
A BIG thank you to our  Student   
Council for organising Royal Day 
last Friday.  Thank you to all of 
the students who dressed up.  There was some 
amazing outfits with a lot of effort put into 
them.  Well done to you all! 

MILLER AVENUE SCHOOL UNIFORM      
PURCHASES 
Our new supplier for school uniform is Direct 
Group in Hamilton.  If you are wishing to       
purchase new school uniform please see Trish  
or Linda in the school office for order forms or 
if you have any questions.  Before we can 
place your order we will need to receive your  
payment either by cash, cheque or internet 
banking.  An online option will be available 
next week and when we receive these details 
we will let you know. Thank you for your      
patience during this transition. 
HOST FAMILIES NEEDED FOR CHINESE        
STUDENTS 
Our school has again been offered the chance 
to host students from China.  This is the same 
school that we visited in China last term and 
were the first group we hosted in 2018.  They 
were an easy group to host and it was an      
enjoyable experience.  The dates are 20th-29th 
of July which is the first week of term 3.  If    
anyone in the local community and our school 
families are able to host some students please 
contact the school for more information. 

CLASS & PORTRAIT PHOTOS 

Photolife will be at our school on the morning 
of Friday 14th June taking class and family    
portrait photos.  Sibling envelopes are        
available at the office for those who would like 
family photos taken.  Please return your orders 
and money in the envelopes provided no later 
than Wednesday 12th June. 

 

Coming Events 

JUNE 
 

14th  Photolife Class & Portrait Photos 
24th-28th Matariki 
27th  Year 8 Enrolments—Paeroa College at 
  School 9am to 1pm 

JULY 
5th  Last day of term 2 
 

                
 
 
 
 
 

Lunch orders are happening this term every 
Friday.  $5.00 for a six inch sub roll.  Please 

bring money and place your order at the 
school office. 

To the following students who 
made it into the Paeroa Year 
6 and Year 8 Rep Netball 
Team… 

Year 6:  Ibanez, Tayla, 
              Daejah, Natalee  
    and Miley 
Year 8:  Azariah, Sara, 
  Dania, Aleisha,  
  Shiah and Breeze 
 You have made us all proud 
of your wonderful         
achievement and being able 
to represent our school and 
community.  

Pai te mahi! (Well done) 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

 Makae’re Samuels—Room 6 

 

 

 

 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

MINI FERNS NETBALL 
Just a reminder to all Mini Ferns Netball players and their parents/caregivers that the new time is 
from 3.45pm to 4.20pm.  This will not effect any of the skills the children will learn. 

Eleven of our students were very fortunate to attend the Circus 
Quirkus in Hamilton last Thursday.  A HUGE thank you to the Waikato 
Sunrise Rotary and Paeroa Rotary Club for allowing these students 
this amazing opportunity.  All the students had such a great enjoyable 
time.   Below are two of the students writing who attended the circus. 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award– Room  

BUTTONS 
Please drop any unwanted      

buttons into our school office.  
Thank you. 

 

Yesterday I went to the circus in Hamilton.  My           

favourite act was the Chinese acrobat but I also liked 

Mr Penguin.  He juggled seven rings at the same time.    

By Keanu Hamutana 

Yesterday I went to the circus in Hamilton.  My        

favourite act was the Chinese acrobat.  He was       

balancing in the air.  His legs were bendy.  They could 

come up past his head.  He wore a rainbow suit.       

By Taylor Thompson 



 
PUBLIC NOTICES 

 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 



f 

Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 


